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From: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov>


Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2019 3:05 PM


To: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: ROC Environmental Baseline section


Hi,


I wrote up a section for winter-run, but didn't do the same for spring-run or steelhead yet, those would be a little


longer. Let me know what you think.


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/


On Thu, Mar 14, 2019 at 5:11 PM Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


Here's the file. If you can, please put in text for the CV species on recovery like you

mentioned. I added two comments with your name in them to signal where the new

text could go.


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/

